
Parent Council Meeting held November 25th/2024 

Part 1: 

Welcome, Prayer and Approval 

Call to order @6:02pm by Marysia Waritsky 

Attendance: Ed Kucy (Principal), Nancy Morgan (Assistant Principal), Marysia Waritsky, Andrea Minarchi, Tess 
Cossey(Staff), Paula Reid (Staff), Bretlyn Wing,Ted Paszek (Trustee) and Ciara Stickle 

Welcome and Opening Prayer by Marysia Waritsky 

Treaty Acknowledgement by Ciara Stickle 

Introductions by All 

Approval of meeting minutes - Approved by Marysia Waritsky/ Andrea Minarchi 2nd  

Approval of agenda - Approved by Marysia Waritsky/ Andrea Minarchi  2nd  

Part 2: School Updates 

Staff Updates by Tess Cossey and Paula Reid 

 -See attached staff update  

Mrs. Reid is grade 3 part time teacher and Mrs. Cossey is grade 4 and off ice lead hockey academy teacher 

Administration Report by Ed Kucy 

-AB Education Assurance Measures Summary report was handed out for fall 2024. 

-The area we struggle in for Holy Redeemer is parent involvement when it comes to surveys, etc. 

-Will be posted on Holy Redeemer website for parents to view if they wish to. 

-Rapunzel Opera is coming to our school 

-Teacher conferences were before the break and went well. 

-Peppy has joined us for house teams and the kids really enjoyed it. 

-Volleyball girls and boys won the semi finals this evening and will be going to the finals. 

-Christmas concert is Dec 12th 6:15 p.m is mass, 7:00 p.m concert begins and a social downstairs will follow. 

-All  donated mitts went to Hope mission and the lost and found items that didn’t get picked up got donated to 

BGC/ goodwill. 

-Next year before spring break the donations will go to Little Warriors. 

-Food Bank items will be shared by the teachers about each day of 12 days of giving.  

-Leadership team has been very involved with a variety of school activities. 

District Updates by Ted Paszek Trustee 

-Director of student of staff have really been showing roots of Christ theme this year. 



-Enrolment is up for the district but funding is still short and continually is reviewed. 

-Wednesday Nov 27th is next board meeting. 

-Catholic Education Sunday event was very successful with a great turn out. 

-New School built in Camrose is going well and the goal is opening Sept 2025, they are waiting on water lines and 

will update further. 

Meeting Adjourned @6:25p.m 

 


